Surrey Ridge Homeoner’s Association
Board of Directors Meeting; July 12, 2020

[bookmark: _GoBack]The meeting was called to order at 1:04 PM at the residence of Gene Wenninger.  Present were Gene Wenninger, Kevin Klimek, Josh Gonzalez, Amber Saunders (by teleconference), and Joe Morrato. Absent was Linda Long.  The sole agenda item was to respond to the ACC request for info on a fence built on the east side of Surrey Ridge Park without any notification of the board or approval by the ACC.

Mr. Klimek read the letter from the ACC.  It was noted that the fence was of high quality material and construction; however, it was not vetted and approved by the Board or the ACC; and violated community covenants.  Therefore, it was determined that the fence must come down.

Several years ago, a past president had also built a fence without Board or ACC approval; and the fence was removed and sold/given away to members of the community.  Using this precedent, it was proposed that Kevin Klimek and Matt  Wooley would take down the fence and the Board would offer it for sale to members of the community or otherwise dispose of the components. The Board members in attendance unanimously approved the proposal.

The Board also unanimously approved  a response to the ACC letter. Both the ACC letter and the Board’s response will be posted in full on the community website surreyridge.co.

The meeting was adjourned at 1:27 pm.


Respectfully Submitted,
Joe Morrato, Acting Secretary
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